Trenton Light & Water Dept.
Utility Board Minutes
December 11, 2024 1:30PM

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Tony Burriss. Others present were Cece Jones, Kim
Holt, Rickey Graves, Billie Wade, Peyton Harper, Joe Wamble, Richy Turner, Stacy Rice and
Bridgette Hill. The visitors were Ricky Bailey.

The minutes of the November 25, 2024, regular meeting was approved unanimously following
motion by Rickey Graves, second by Billie Wade.

FY25TD Revenue Summary and payment totals for 11/25/24 — 12/10/24 were distributed and
reviewed. Motion by Peyton Harper and second by Kim Holt to approve the financial report
passed unanimously.

Safety Report: The Electric Department Department had a safety meeting this month. The
Water/Sewer Department did not have a meeting this month due to the trainer resigning. There
were no safety issues. The safety report was approved unanimously following motion by Rickey
Graves and second by Billie Wade.

Under Old Business Joe Wamble discussed the water service line inventory customer letter that
was required by EPA to be sent out by November 15, 2024. Wamble discussed the present and
future fiber business for TLW. Fluoride in drinking water was also discussed.

Under Other Business Joe Wamble recognized the board members for their continued support of
TLW. The board members requested a meeting with the TLW’s financial advisor, Chris
Mitchell.

The regular January 2025 Utility Board meeting will be held on Monday, January 27, 2025, at
109 W Armory St at 8:30AM.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:19 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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